CONFIDENTIAL

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWIA 2AH

2 August 1983

Security Export Controls

Thank youy for copying to us your minute and
enclosure of krﬂugust to Richard Hatfield.

Sir Geoffrey Howe has seen the report of the Official
Sub-Committee on Strategic Exports and agrees with its
recommendations.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private

Secretaries to other members of OD and Sir Robert Armstrong.

J . E Hol es)
rivate ecretary

T Flesher Esq
10 Downing Street
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